POLICE SCOTLAND WARD REPORT

The committee considered a report by Police Scotland (copies of which
had been circulated) providing an update on performance, activities and
issues across the ward for the period up to 29 March 2021.

Sergeant lain Wells presented the report and highlighted that pages one
and three referred to the Armadale and Blackridge committee although
the information therein related to the Whitburn and Blackburn wards.

The committee noted the figures detailed within the report and made
reference to the analyst role which had been discussed at previous
meetings. The Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services
undertook to discuss the current position with regards to this potential
post and update the four ward members accordingly.

It was recommended that the committee note the content of the report.
Decision
1. To note the terms of the report;

2. To note the report incorrectly detailed the Armadale and Blackridge
committee on pages one and three; and

3. To ask that Ann Marie Carr update the four ward members on the
current position regarding the analyst role.



